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Katherine Tapp 
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Department of Health 

Three Capitol Hill 

Providence,RI 02908-5097 
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RE: Opportunity to Comment on Draft NUREG-1556, Volume 9, Revision 3, "Consolidated 

. Guidance about Materials Licenses: Program-Spec~fic Guidance about Medical Use 
Licenses" (STC-17-010) 

Dear Dr. Tapp: 

The Rhode Island Agreement State Program has received and reviewed Draft NUREG-1556, 
Volume 9, Revision 3, "Consolidated Guidance about Materials Licenses: Program-Specific 
Guidance about Medical Use Licenses". We appreciate the opportunity to comment on the above 
referenced document. 

We wish to go on record as fully supporting the comments submitted with regard to Draft NUREG-
1556, Volume 9, Revision 3, "Consolidated Guidance about Materials Licenses: Program­
Specific Guidance about Medical Use Licenses" (STC-17-010) by the Organization of Agreement. 
States (OAS) in their letter of 31 March 2017. We have no additional comments to offer at this 
time. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact the undersigned at ( 401) 222-4249 
or via e-mail ( charma. waring@health.ri.gov). 

Sincerely, 

~l'.u.../~) 
Channa Waring CJ 
Supervising Radiological Health Specialist 
Center for Health Facilities Regulation 
Radiation Control Program 

cc: Matthew W. McKinley, OAS Chair [MatthewW.McKinley(a),ky.gov] 
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